
SAVE THE DATE!

TUESDAY, 6 DECEMBER 2022

Special Occasion
Melbourne

Members’ Dinner
featuring a Keynote Address, ‘Business with Purpose’ 

by Dr Mark Cutifani, former CEO of Anglo American, 
Chairman of the Global Advisory Council

and Annual General Meeting, 
Joint Global and Australian Advisory Councils meetings

Melbourne | 5:00pm to 9:30pm | Tuesday, 6 December 2022

(for those who are unable to attend in person, 
it will be possible to join the meetings online)

Please Save the Date for what will be a special occasion in the life of the Global
Foundation, to be held in Melbourne on Tuesday, 6 December 2022.

Our dinner and meetings will be kindly hosted by Foundation
Key Partner, King & Wood Mallesons at their Melbourne offices.

Mark Cutifani is renowned as a global leader of the mining
industry, for his continuous commitment to ‘business with

purpose’ throughout his years at the helm of Anglo American,
winning the respect of communities and markets, 

at the same time. 

Mark’s approach to business reflects the philosophy
of the Global Foundation. If we are to are to continue
to enjoy a fair, inclusive, prosperous and sustainable

planet, it is both possible and necessary for business
to demonstrate transformational leadership across

their spheres of influence in society.

Formal invitations will be sent shortly.
For now, please Save the Date!

To conclude our year and preview the year ahead, we will convene our AGM
and a unique, joint meeting of our Global and Australian Advisory Councils, 

back-to-back. The meetings will then be followed immediately by
a Members’ Dinner, at which our Keynote Speaker will be Dr Mark
Cutifani, who has recently retired as CEO of Anglo American and

has since assumed the chairmanship of our Global Advisory
Council. Mark will travel to Australia for the purpose.

Dr Mark Cutifani

Key Partners and Partners will receive multiple invitations for colleagues and guests they may care to invite.
Corporate and University members may designate an alternate to represent them if they cannot personally attend.


